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Summary 
 
1.1 Overview and Scrutiny Management Board met on 16 November 2022 to 

scrutinise the following reports that would be considered at the Cabinet meeting 
on 21 November 2022.  
 

 Corporate Safeguarding Protocol  

 September 2022/23 Financial Monitoring Report  

 Medium Term Financial Strategy 

1.2 Having reviewed the report and the recommendations, the Board resolved as 
 follows in respect of these item: - 

 

Item Recommendations 
 

Corporate 
Safeguarding 
Protocol 

That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

 
 

September 2022/23 
Financial Monitoring 
Report 

That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 
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Item Recommendations 
 

Medium Term 
Financial Strategy 

That Cabinet be advised that the recommendations be 
supported. 

 

 
 
Recommendation 
 
That Cabinet has regard to the views of the Overview and Scrutiny Management Board 
when making decisions in respect of the above matters.  
 
List of Appendices Included 
None 
 
Background Papers 
None 


